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The IET meeting was held on April 19, 2016 with a large 
audience.  In participation were community members and 
employees from New Mexico Highlands University.  A lot of 
information was disseminated to everyone.   

Auto Technologies Open House 

Title V                     
New Program 

Officer 
  

We welcome Mr. Rick Gaona  
Hispanic Serving Institute (HSI) Title V  
Program Officer.  Mr. Gaona has been with 
the United States Department of   Education 
for many years.  His experience, expertise, 
and knowledge bring the Luna Community     
College Title V Program to its next level of 
achievement.  Mr. Gaona visited the Luna 
Community College Title V Program in 2008 
and was very instrumental in supporting  the 
success of the Title V grant initiatives from 
2007-2012. 

 
The Vocational Trades department had its on 

site visit April 25-26, 2016.  Mr. Kerry Meier 

evaluated all components of the trades  

department looking at equipment, certifications, 

and compliance issues. Title V has been a major 

resource for the Trades Department for the past 

3 years making certain all equipment and     

resources are in compliance with  

NATEF requirements.   

Open House was a 
success!  Over 300 

people attended 
the event.  Every-
one was able to see 

the state-of-art 
equipment and  

the newly  
renovated facility.   


